NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
HOWELL TOWNSHIP ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
3525 BYRON RD. HOWELL, Ml 48855, 517-546-2817

The Howell Township Zoning Board of Appeals will be holding the following Public Hearing at the Howell
Township Hall: 3525 Byron Rd. Howell, Ml 48855 on Tuesday, May 21, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. to consider the
following request:

PETITIONER: Kevin and Annette Staley, File## PZBA-2024-03, PARCEL #4706-12-400-017, 1920 E Marr
Road, Howell, MI 48855 (full legal description available upon request.)

REQUEST:
Requesting 100’ variance to locate accessory structure in front of rear line of the house.
Section 14.07B: Accessory Building Provisions

The Public is invited to submit written comments on the proposed request to the Zoning Administrator

at inspector@howelltownshipmi.org or at Howell Township Hall, 3525 Byron Rd. Howell, MI 48855
any time prior to 5:00 p.m. on Monday, May 20, 2024.

Howell Township,
Zoning Board of Appeals



